
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Staff and Students, please stand while we say the Pledge of Allegiance  

 
 
 

 All current juniors need to give Mrs. McMurphy their SAT scores ASAP. 
 

 There will be a football meeting during lunch tomorrow in the Maker’s Space. 
 

 Any students 16 – 18 years old who would like to register for the Yuma Juvenile 
Academy held June 16th – 20th need to email Officer Hass.  
 

 Just a few days left to get those missing library books turned in to Mrs. Glanz.  
There are currently 18 books still missing from the library.  The cost of a book will 
be $25 if it is not turned in by Friday, so get to looking before it’ss too late!  

 
 If you haven’t gotten a physical done for next year, you can still go to the Yuma 

Clinic on  May 30th or June 27th to get it done.  The cost is $25 and no appointment 
is needed. 
 
 

 

 Girls state golf in Pueblo starting at 9am. 
 
 
 

Lunch Menu 
Hot Dogs, Baked Beans, Fruit 


